
April 2019

Important INFO!

Picture Day is April 11th

TTDC Closed on April 19th

NAEYC week of the 

young child this 

month 4/22 - 4/26

MORE INFO!

Tuition payments  due on 1st & 15th

of every month 
Update all contact phone numbers, 

emails and cell providers  and please 
update 

Your Childs Cubby as our city changes 
weather daily !!!

REMINDER !!!!! Remember to sign in/out 
your child daily as it is a DCFS mandate 

through the state of Illinois. 
Please see your child’s teacher if you 

have any questions ☺☺☺

Hello all and happy APRIL , Please stay on the 

look out for updates through LIFE CUBBY App/site 

where you will find information regarding lesson 

plans, newsletters, updates and any information 

regarding your child’s growth and development.  
Please sign in/out your child daily at the front 

room KIOSKS. 

2 weeks notice is needed in writing to avoid 
$300 cancellation fee.

REMINDER 

PICTURE DAY IS Thursday April 11th

TTDC will be closed Friday April 19th – Good 
Friday 

Chocolate will be here this month – See Robert in 
the office for more details ☺☺☺☺☺☺☺

Here’s What We’ve Been Up To



We can finally say that spring is here, and we‘re loving it! We had such a 
great month of learning! We reviewed numbers and practiced different kinds 

of addition problems. It was confusing at first but once the children were 

introduced to a few different kinds of methods for solving an addition 

problem, they were able to get the hang of it. April is not only going to bring 

showers but it will also bring plenty of learning! We will be studying the 

changing of the weather, subtraction and celebrating NAEYC’s week of the 
young child. These lesson plans will be jam packed with fun fill activities! 

Parents: Please be on the lookout for flyers about graduation, NAEYC’s Week 
of the Young Child activities, and picture day.

Happy Spring, everyone! To recap the month of March, we reviewed 

the topics of transportation, umbrellas, spring and vegetables. We 

also had parent-teacher conferences. We created our spring flowers 

and planted our own vegetables. We also reviewed our numbers from 

1-20. For the month of April, we will discuss the topics of weather, 

the color yellow and zoo animals and review our alphabet. We will 

also celebrate the WOYC from April 22-26th. More details regarding 

this will follow. It should be a great month! Field trip on Thursday 

4/26 to see Little Red Riding Hood.  Ms. Taga

Bye bye winter days, and Welcome Spring. March was a wonderful month for the 

explorers, we talked about Saint Patrick’s Day . We also did some projects to create   
our Spring Bulletin board. The children continue learning to recognize and write 

letters of the alphabet. We Focused on the letter “Uu, Vv & Ww””. We also, 
continued reviewing our bilingual lessons, such as colors, numbers and days of the 

week using different types of learning.

For the month of April, we will continue reviewing our Alphabet and talk about 

spring using different topics such as umbrella, rainy days, flowers, etc. With that we 

will be enjoying more of the outdoors so please Parents, be sure to bring necessary 

outdoor attire and utilize your child’s clear bags for their coats and/or home toys. If 
you have any question, feel free to contact me at 773-622-9433 Ext. 25 or 

msscintya@gmail.com

mailto:msscintya@gmail.com


March was a great month for the bumblebee’s, they were able to learn and 
understand the meaning of family. We celebrated Saint Patrick’s Day with fun 

crafts. For the month of April, we will continue to recognize and write letters of 

the alphabet. We reviewed bilingual lessons in Spanish, such as colors, numbers 

and new vocabulary words. During the month of April, we will have an egg hunt. 

More information will be provided soon. Parents please make sure to bring the 

field trip form on time and pictures form as well. Picture day will be taking 

place on Thursday April 11,2019 and Field trip on Thursday April 25,2019. One 

more thing, parents please make sure to update your child’s cubby. 

If you have any question please feel free to email me karlacorona91@gmail.com

Thank you to all the parents for the support! 

IT’S SPRING!! Thankfully March came soon enough and brought us spring, now we hope 
to enjoy April’s showers. I am so excited for April and all its upcoming activities this 

month. Starting off with April 19th,  the center will be closed for Good Friday, so please 

make sure to have your schedule ready for a home sitter. But the best part is The WEEK 

OF THE YOUNG CHILD! Monday, April 22 Music, Toothy Tuesday, Walk-o-thon Wednesday, 

Talent Thursday, we will be going on a FIELD TRIP and Family Friday. There will be flyers 

posted up for everyone to see and I hope to see all my beautiful families being apart of 

our butterfly classroom. This will be the most enjoyable part of spring. Please make sure 

to have children with the right clothing for temperatures as this beautiful sun can be 

tricky.
If you have any question or concerns feel free to ask Ms. Yvonne or Ms. Irene. My 

email is yvonne@toddlertownchicago.com or you can call  me @     (773) 622- 9433 Ext. 23. 

The Toucans will be welcoming SPRING back!!  We will bring back our adventure 

walks around the neighborhood to see the sun, birds and plants this month.  We 

will start our plant unit by planting seeds in our pots and learning the cycle of 

plants. Thank you to all parents that brought in their pots for our upcoming 

plant unit. We are going to continue focusing on shapes, numbers 1-10 and 

learning how to trace the shapes while we are guiding the children during our 

morning circle time. This will help the children practice and increase their fine 

motor skills. We also want to remind parents about the upcoming “WEEK OF THE 
YOUNG CHILD” information. That info will be displayed in the Toucans 

classroom. If there are any concerns, please contact Ms. Areli and Ms. Selena at 

areli@toddlertownchicago.com or you can call us at (773) 622-9433 EXT 22. 

mailto:karlacorona91@gmail.com
mailto:yvonne@toddlertownchicago.com
mailto:areli@toddlertownchicago.com


773-622-9433
5934 West Diversey Ave.
Chicago, IL 60639

Make sure your
Emails, phone numbers, cell phone 

Providers and Credit Cards are up to 
Date.  Remember to check your LIFE 

CUBBY account for news, 
documentations, pictures and or 

videos.

Picture Day is April 11th

Toddler Town will be closed on Friday 
April 19th – GOOD FRIDAY 

Some Stuff We Did


